
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(19 January 2021, 2.30pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Second dose for COVID vaccination  
• Working from home guidance 

 
Second dose for COVID vaccination 
 
Arrangements are being put in place to allow people to book an appointment for their second dose of 
vaccine.  
  
This will be made via the email address or mobile number given when your first appointment was booked.  
  
People will be contacted in the order in which they received their first vaccine with the following 
timescales:  
  
Week of 18 January                those vaccinated between 8 – 20 December  
Week of 25 January                those vaccinated between 21 December – 3 January 
Week of 1 February                those vaccinated between 4 – 17 January  
  
You will be offered a two week window to choose an appointment within the 12 weeks maximum time from 
your first vaccination. 
  
If staff do not receive contact within that timescale they should contact the current email address we are 
using Staff.Covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Working from home guidance 
 
In line with Government guidance, staff should work from home wherever possible. A Working at Home 
Advice and Guidance for Managers and Staff and Home Working Guide to assist staff and managers who 
required to temporarily work from home as a result of COVID-19. Both the Guide and Policy is open and 
accessible to all employees and can be viewed here. 
 
Managers should ensure that all employees who are working from home, complete a COVID-19 Home 
Working Employee Risk Self-Assessment Form and where possible, address any identified issues. 
 
 

mailto:Staff.Covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/media/259873/nhsggc-covid-19-homeworking-guide_140420.pdf
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/media/259873/nhsggc-covid-19-homeworking-guide_140420.pdf
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/working-with-us/hr-connect/policies-and-staff-governance/policies/work-life-balance/home-working-policy/


 

 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.eess.nhs.scot/ess/
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

